
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 17th March 2025 

 
Dear All  
  
On Monday 24th March Robin Class will have a visit into Salisbury Museum for a ‘Surviving the Stone Age’ 
as part of our history learning this term.  
 
We will walk to and from Salisbury Museum for this trip.  We will leave straight after registration and arrive 
back at school for the end of day.   
 
Your child will need a packed lunch and a water bottle that they are able to carry in a backpack.  If your 
child is eligible for a free school meal a packed lunch will be provided by the kitchen.  We are hoping for 
good weather, but please make sure your child has a waterproof coat and suitable shoes.  
 
The cost of the trip is £5 per child.  We ask for a donation of £3 per child and the rest is kindly being funded 
by the FOSS.  This can be paid through Parent Pay. (Please feel free to contribute more if you would like 
to!) The default cost of the trip will show as £5 so please amend as you wish. 
 
Please give consent and make a donation on ParentPay by Thursday 20th March. 
 
If you have any questions, please see me.   
 
 
Best Wishes  
 
 
Hannah Crook  
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